
Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board 

Box 577 

Smithers, BC  V0J 2N0 

 

June 17, 2008 

 

 

 

 

George Schultze 

Fish and Wildlife Section 

BC Environment, Skeena Region 

Bag 5000, 3726 Alfred Avenue 

Smithers BC  V0J 2N0 

 

Dear Mr. Schultze 

 

Thank you for your presentation to the Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board on May 13, 

2008, regarding the status of the Telkwa Caribou Herd. 

 

In discussing the information that you provided, Board members are wondering what is planned 

for management of the herd for the future.  In particular, we would like to have your views on 

the needed action to conserve or, as it may be, establish, the viability of this herd for the long 

term.  What is the path forward?  Your comments would be appreciated. 

 

Thank you again for your presentation and we look forward to your reply. 

 

Yours truly 

 

 

 

 

Greg Storie 

Interim Chair 

Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board 


